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UMRLAC Meeting Minutes for November 3, 2010
Northfield Town Hall

Members present. Michele Tremblay (Roscawen), Steve Landry (Boscawen), Gary Lyrin (BEow),
Krista Crowel! (Bow), Tucker Noack (Franklin), Harry Anderson (Northfield), Anne Emerson
(Canterbury), Zill Dawson (Northifield), Nita Tomaszewski. (Frankliri) and Donna Liolis
(Franklin)

Members absent: Nancy Roy (Canterbuiry), Robert Sharon (Franklin), Rick Chormann (Concord),
and Alan Bartiett {Concord)

Others present: None

The Chair ¢f UMRLAC, Michele Tremblay, called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM. UMRLAC
voted to accept the consert agenda. The December 20" meetirg will be in: Boscawen.

Elections

UMRLAC held its annual election After some discussion, a slate consisting of the existing
officers was proposed and voted on. The vote was unanimous and the existing officers will
continue in their respective positions.

Treasurer's Keport

Krista provided the October Treasurer’s report and UMRLAC voted to accept the report and
place it oii file. Elektrisola, Webster Valve, and Checkmate made their adopt-a-site payments.
The Bow Corservatior: Commission 1i:ade Bow’s support payment. Krista transferred $1000 to
checking for future expenses.

Membership
Krista has nct contacted Alan Bartlett yet. There was some discussion of posting the availability

of positicns on our website. Brian Sullivan resigned and Bob Sharor: will try and make it to the
next meetins.



Remember to party like there is no habitat left on November 20" at the bug ball.........
UMRLAC will send out postcards to active volunteers and will send out an email reminder.

There was only one entry to the photo contest. UMRLAC will postpone the contest deadline to
June 30" so that there is more time to talk up the contest during Bug Nights. Gary and Nita
provided Krista with cash to cover our registrations for the bug ball.

Wild and Scenic River

The meeting with Concord’s City Council on Wild and Scenic River is scheduled for December
13 at 7PM in the City Hall Annex. Michele, Steve, and Jaime Fosburgh are planning to attend.
UMRLAC will move its December meeting to the 20" so that it doesn’t conflict with the City
Council meeting.

Permits and Proposals

There were no permits this month. NH DOT provided notice of the Merrimack River Greenway
Trail Feasibility Study. The trail would meet up with the trails to rails project discussed at the
last meeting. A number of protected species were identified in the area of the trail.

Miscellaneous

1) Tucker will be the website reviewer for November.

2) The buffer study will be presented to the Boscawen Planning Board on November 9*.
3) Donna indicated that the loon chick may have died at Webster Lake.

4) Donna observed filling of the Sucker Brook inlet with boulders and was encouraged to
report this to the wetlands program.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM.

Submitted by Gary Lynn
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